
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

6 September 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 

Year 5 trip to Manchester City Football Club 
 

On 26th September 2024, Year 5 have the exciting opportunity to go on an educational trip to Manchester City Football 
Club. They will receive a guided tour of the stadium and find out about fitness, diet, performance analysis and more.  
Please go to the following  links for further information: Educational Tour Experience (mancity.com)  

Man City Educational Tour 
 
There is no charge for the trip but could we please ask you to log onto your MCAS account, under ‘Clubs’ to give your 
consent for your child to attend.  
 
Could you please bring your child to the main entrance at 8am as the coach will be leaving promptly at 8.15am and we 
are aiming to be back at school for the end of the day. Children must wear their school uniform and bring their packed 
lunch and a water bottle. If you would like school to provide a packed lunch for this trip, please contact the office.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs Jennings  

https://www.mancity.com/tours/educational-tours
https://www.mancity.com/tours/educational-tours/dayinthelife

